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       St. Francis Xavier Church  

245 West Front St.   

"LIKE" us on our parish Facebook page at www.facebook.com/stfxsikeston  
FOURTH SUNDAY OF EASTER 

 April 17, 2016 

 

Sacrament of Baptism  

Please contact Toni Grojean at  
toni@stfxsikeston.org  

or call the Parish Office. 

Sacrament of  

Reconciliation 

Saturday from 3:00-3:45PM and  
Wednesday at 4:45PM when 

Mass is celebrated  

Sacrament of Matrimony 

Please contact the Priest at least 
six months prior  

to setting a wedding date.   

VISIT OUR WEBSITE: www.stfxsikeston.org 
Please register on our webpage to receive weekly updates! 

 
14th meeting of the Council of Cardinals:  
towards a new apostolic constitution, 

 April 13, 2016  
 

Vatican City, 13 April 2016 ï The Council of Cardinals met with the Ho-
ly Father from Monday 11 to Wednesday 13 April. All members were 
present apart from Cardinal Oswald Gracias, archbishop of Bombay, 
India, who was unable to attend for health reasons. The Pope partici-
pated in all the meetings aside from the morning's session, due to the 
usual Wednesday general audience. 

The conversations focused mostly on the various dicasteries of the Cu-
ria which have been the subject of reflection in previous meetings, with 
a view to the new apostolic constitution. These included the Congrega-
tion for Divine Worship and the Discipline of the Sacraments, the Con-
gregation for Consecrated Life and the Societies of Apostolic Life, the 
Congregation for the Causes of Saints, the Congregation for the Doc-
trine of the Faith, and others. 

The tests regarding the Holy Father's proposal for the two new dicas-
teries referred to on other occasions ï "Laity, Family, Life" and 
"Justice, Peace, Migrations" (also including Charity and Health Pastoral 
Care) were reread and submitted to the Holy Father for his decisions. 

Other issues were considered: in particular, the criteria for gathering 
information for the appointment of new bishops, in the light of their 
identity and pastoral mission. The cardinals also reflected on the 
meaning and role of the nuncio. 

Updates were also presented in the form of reports from the prefect of 
the Secretariat for the Economy on issues within its sphere of compe-
tence, and from Cardinal O'Malley on the activity of the Commission for 
the Protection of Minors. 

On the final day the Council worked to gather, order and integrate the 
various contributions that have emerged from the meetings so far, so 
as to begin to structure an overall proposal to offer to the Pope from 
the Council in view of the new Constitution. 

The next meetings of the Council this year are scheduled to take place 
from 6 to 8 June, 12 to 14 September, and 12 to 14 December. 

 
 

       ð Vatican City 

http://www.facebook.com/stfxsikeston


MASS INTENTIONS 

 
Week of April 17, 2016 

Monday, April 18 
8:15 AM + YYA 
 
Tuesday, April 19 
NO MASS 
 
Wednesday,  April 20 

5:15 PM + Otto Stanovsky 

Confession 4:45 PM 
 
Thursday, April 21 

St. Anselm, Bishop & Doctor of the Church 
NO MASS 

 

Friday, April 22 

8:15 AM + John Chovanec 

 
Saturday, April 23 

4:00 PM + Jim Burden 

St. George, Martyr; St. Adalbert, Bishop & Martyr 

Confessions 3:00-3:45 PM 

  
Fifth Sunday of Easter, April 24 

8:00AM    Spanish Mass +Joseph Rennier 

10:00AM + Ann Schwendemann 

STEWARDSHIP CORNER 

 

Please take a few moments to prayerfully consider your  

offertory gift to God in thanksgiving for the many  
blessings you have received this week. 

 

STEWARDSHIP OF YOUR TREASURE 

 

Sunday, April 10                        Collection Report 
Envelopes                                                        $    6,366.00 

Plate                                                                            206.20 

Automatic Deductions (env.)                                 342.00  

Spanish Mass                                                             127.00 

Poor Box          158.76 
Mass Offerings                                                            70.00 

          

 

MONTHLY OPERATING ACCOUNT 

 
Projected expenses FY 2015-2016                $32,675.00 

Received April 10, 2016                                  $   7,269.96 

Received for April, 2016                                  $ 15,215.68 

 

 

UPCOMING SPECIAL EVENTðMARIAN CONFERENCE 

April 22 and 23, 2016 ïFriday evening and all day on Saturday--  to be held at our parish.  

Committees comprised of members of St. Henryôs and St Francis Xavier have been working together for the 
past several months to bring this opportunity to all area parishes.  One of the featured speakers will be Fr. 

Scott Sunnenberg, our former pastor!  All are invited!! Please watch for more information.  

FIRST FRIDAY ADORATIONS 
First Friday adorations will be held in the months of April and May after the 8:15 am masses, with  

benediction being held at 2:30 pm.  There is a sign-up sheet in the vestibule of the church. 

APOSTLESHIP OF PRAYER 
The Popeôs Prayer Intentions for 2016 entrusted to the Apostleship of Prayer for the month of April, 2016. 

Universal: Small Farmers 

That small farmers may receive a just reward for their precious labor. 
Evangelization: African Christians 

That Christians in Africa may give witness to love and faith in Jesus Christ amid political-religious conflicts. 

LAY MISSIONARIES OF CHARITY 

ATTENTION!!! 
We are putting together a group of lay Missionaries of Charityðif you are interested in being a part of this 

awesome group,  please email Fr. Patrick or Kay Tetley.  Fr. Juan Pablo will be back to train this group on 

living the spirituality of Mother Teresa.  Please let us know by April 30. 

Sunday, April 17 has been designated WORLD DAY of PRAYER for VOCATIONS 

JOB OPENING AT ST. EUSTACHIUS CATHOLIC SCHOOL 

St. Eustachius Catholic School, Portageville,  is currently seeking a 7th/8th grade Language Arts teacher for 
the 2016-17 school year. For more information or for an application, please contact Tricia Rone at  
(573) 379-3525 or send an email to steustachius@sbcglobal.net. 

PRINCIPAL OPENING AT IMMACULATE CONCEPTION SCHOOL IN NEW MADRID 

Immaculate Conception School is taking applications for its Pre-K through eighth grade school.  

Applications are available on the parish and school Websites: icnewmadrid.com and icssaints.eduk12.net. 
The application process will commence immediately and continue until the position is filled.  

ST. AUGUSTINE PART-TIME PARISH BOOKKEEPER POSITIION 
St. Augustine (Kelso) /St. Joseph (Scott City) Parish Office is looking for a part-time bookkeeper with start 

date of June 1, 2016.  Bookkeeping experience a must and knowledge of Parish Data Systems is helpful.  

Duties with include bookkeeping and secretarial work.  Contact Fr. Joe if interested in applying,  
573-264-4724. 

PART-TIME POSITION IN KELSO 
St. Augustine School, Kelso, is taking applications for the 2016-2017 school year for a part-time music 

 teacher, grades PK-8.  For information, contact Dr. Gerald Landewee, Principal, at 573-264-4644. 

PILGRAMAGE TO THE HOLY LAND 
ñSpecialò 10-Day Pilgrimage to the Holy Land will be offered over 5 different departure dates.  Departing 

JFK Airport on 11/6/16: 12/5/16: 1/9/17: 2/6/17: 3/6/17 at the all land & air inclusive costs of $2,299.00ð

$2,249.00 in twin accommodations & depending on date chosen.  Air can be made available from your home 
city.  Will be visiting Tel Aviv, Jaffa, Caesarea, Bethlehem, Jerusalem, & more.  Brochures & reservation 

forms available at Catholic Tour (877-627-4268) or e-mail jimadair@the catholictour.com 

CATHOLIC CAMPUS MINISTRY SPEAKER 
CCM at Southeast Missouri State University presents Deacon Ralph Poyo April 17-19.  If youôve never heard 

Deacon Ralph speak, youôre in for a treat.  He is dynamic, energetic, and full of the Holy Spirit.  Heôll inspire 

you with his passion and love of the Lord.  At CCM on Sunday, April 17 (11:00 AM, 6:00 & 8:00 pm; Monday 
& Tuesday evening after 5:15 pm Mass.  Check newevengelizationministries.org. 

FISH FRY FUNDRAISER 
The Scott City Knights of Columbus is hosting a Fish Fry Fundraiser on Saturday, April 30, from  

5:30ð7:30 pm at the KC Hall.  The menu:  Catfish, baked beans, potato wedges, or hot dog, macaroni & 

cheese.  $7 for an adultôs plate (4 pieces of fish) & $4 for a childôs plate (2 pieces of fish).  Proceeds benefit 
the Dominic Hooper Memorial Scholarship Fund and the Kaden Robert Memorial Scholarship Fund. 

MAY PROCESSION 
Please join the Association of the Miraculous Medal on Sunday, May 1, at 3:30 pm, for our annual May  

Procession at the National Shrine of our Lady of the Miraculous Medal in Perryville, MO  The procession will  

be a part of the devotion.  All are welcome to take part in this public demonstration of devotion to our 
Blessed Mother.  Transportation will be available for those unable to walk in the procession  Transportation 

will be available for those unable to walk in the procession.  The Sacrament of Reconciliation will be  

available from 12:30 pmð2:30 pm at the Church.  Any questions, please call 1-800-264-6279 or visit our 

website, www.amm.org. 
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Please remember all those in our parish who are ill, homebound and in nursing homes  

especially: 
  Mary Schuchart, Laverna Rennier, Jerome Rennier, Malcolm Sandvos,  Emme Lankheit, Bill Hampton,  

Andrew & Mickie Ormsby, Annabel Conners, Mark Blanton, Joan Moss, Donald Cento, Beulah Leible,  

Nancy McMahon, Father Glenn Eftink and Alma Eftink.  For all serving in the Armed Forces, for the protection 

of the unborn, for religious vocations, and our religious freedoms.   
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HOSPITAL VISITS 
We are committed to visiting members of our parish families that are sick or are admitted in the  

hospitals. We would appreciate a family member letting us know about this since we have no other way of 

knowingðand with the regulations in place, hospitals will not release any information to us. Please contact Fr. 
Patrick at (573)200-1814 or Fr. Thumma (573)683-1583 for a hospital visit or the Sacrament of Anointing 

of the Sick! We will do everything possible to make sure we visit and pray for and with you. 

WOMEN OF ST. FRANCIS XAVIER PILGRIMAGE 
A Women of St. Francis Xavier visit to the Holy Doors of Mercy sites in Cape Girardeau and New Madrid is 
Thursday, May 5.  The dayôs planned schedule is below:  Times are estimates.  Interested women should  

contact Pat Jackovic (471-3513) or Kathy Mtchell (472-0357). 
 8:30 amðGather in St. Josephôs Room (Parish Center) for introduction, coffee & donuts. 
 9:00 amðInitial prayers in our home church. 
 9:30 amðTravel to Immaculate Conception Holy Door/New Madrid 
 10:15 amðTravel to St. Maryôs Cathedral Holy Door/Cape Girardeau 
 12:30/1:00 pmðLunch at River Ridge Winery (cost is your own) 

PARISH PRAYER LINE 
The power of prayer is evident in all our lives.  If you would like to join our growing list of prayer volunteers, 
please call Sharon Chouinard, 471-0517.  We have an e-mail or phone list for those who do not have e-mail.   

May you be blessed! 

CAMP Re-NEW-ALL 
The applications and information for Camp Re-NEW-All is located on the bulletin board in the  

entrance to Church. If any youth are interested, please take the materials available. 

WOMEN OF ST. FRANCIS 
Would you like to be informed of all the activities of the Women of St. Francis?  This active group of ladies  

assist the Knights of Columbus with their annual Fish Fry, host a luncheon and Mass of Annointing, serve a  

Chili/Chicken Noodle Soup Day, and with money raised, donate to many parish and community projects.  We 
visit the homebound and nursing homes, taking flowers and treats.  Your  participation in meetings is  

encouraged and welcomed as we meet the first Thursday of each month at 5:15 pm in the St. Joseph Room at 

the Parish Center, or join our e-mail list to be able to assist when you can with ongoing events.  We have an  

excursion planned for May 5.  Donôt Miss out!  Send e-mail to debildewitt@charter.net. 

 

ROSARY 
The Rosay is said 30 minutes before weekend Mass:  3:30 pm on Saturday and 9:30 am on Sunday morning.  

Please join us to pray for the needs of our parish.  Try to bring your family one time a month. 

   

ST. FRANCIS XAVIER SCHOOL HIGHLIGHTS 

Monday, April 18, Buffalo Wild Wings Fundraiser.  St. Francis Xavier School will receive 10% of your 

ticket from 10:30 AM to close.  Please bring your friends and family to help support our school! 

8th Grade Graduation will be held on Friday, May 6, at 6 pm in the Church, with the reception following 
in the Parish Center Gym. 


